
Florida State University - Student 
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Tallahassee, FL 

The Florida State University-Student Success 
Center, also known as the Academic Center for 
Excellence, is the university's learning center 
focused on helping students develop the study 
skills and success habits that are necessary in a 
large research university and valued by future 
employers. 

Project Design Brief

The engineers for the renovation project at the 
Florida State University Student Success Center 
required a drainage system that would fit into the 
area's design, which includes five distinct radii 
and the preservation of a 150-year-old tree. ACO's 
KlassikDrain KS100 with stainless steel perforated 
grates were selected for the project because of 
its adaptability and hydraulic capacity. The ADA 
-compliant stainless steel grates can handle any 
light duty traffic in the area while still keeping 
pedestrians safe. 

Benefits 

	� The 465Q perforated stainless steel grates with 
the QuickLok® locking system by ACO meets 
ADA-compliance and are heel resistant.

ACO Drain® 
KlassikDrain KS100 with Type 465Q
Perforated Stainless Steel Grate
acoswm.com/drain/klassikdrain
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